
Dear Ms Freeman, 
For farmer, nonfarmer like myself, and any elected official that puts the state and its 
people first in line for protections,.this SHOULD be a no-brainer.  We all know that if our 
dog gets into a neighbor's pasture and chases their livestock that the dog will be 
rightfully shot. The uncontrolled spread of genetically engineered plants is a much 
bigger broader threat. If we cannot eliminate gmo crops completely within our borders, 
we should at least be able to make those who use those crops pay for damages. 
 
Please pass my comments along to whomsoever will be responsible for passing this 
legislation. 
 
Thank you 
 
michael burgwin 
603 W Silver Stree #10 
Enterprise 97828 
 


